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Hello families,

There are many amazing
celebrations in May. In honor of
Teacher Appreciation Week, we'd
like to show gratitude to all of our
amazing teachers and teacher's
assistants here at Sunshine Kids
Preschool Programs. Here is the
list of items we have planned for
teacher appreciation:

Muffin Monday
Twizzler Tuesday
Wacky Wednesday — (Share
something wacky about yourself)
Thirsty Thursday
Fruit Filled Friday

Feel free to contribute in any way
you can and share a weird fact
about your family. In my family,

we're pretty clumsy, and

everyone has broken at least one
bone and had stitches from silly
mishaps like running up stairs or

falling off sidewalks.

Thanks for all your hard work! |

look forward to seeing you at the

Mother's Day Dance Celebration

on May 9th.

Elizabeth Murphy
Assistant Director
Early Learning
(541)298-3136
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Mother’s Day Dance
05/09/22 at 5:30
Flyer to follow with
more details.

Picture Day
05/12 Chenowith
05/13 10th St SKP

eacher Appreciation Week
05/02-05/06
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Book: Where is
Mama?
Letters: Reviewed
Emotions:
Reviewed
Social Skills:
Reviewed
Color: Purple,
Orange
Numbers: 11, 12,

Children's Fair
May 21 at 2:00 PM
Sunshine Kids Programs will
have a booth for everyone to
stop by and join! Help us plant

a learning seed and watch it




